
T R A N S M I T T A L  M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Lacey G. Simpson, Acting City Manager 

DATE: September 7, 2022 

RE: Presentation from Cruise Lines International Association of Alaska (CLIAA) 

At its special meeting of October 21, 2020, the City Council adopted a motion to end the 
process of reviewing and considering proposals for Contract No. 19-36, Redevelopment of Port 
of Ketchikan Berths I, II and III and Other Infrastructure within the City. As the City Council will 
recall, the request for proposals (RFP) contract process sought proposals for a public-private 
partnership between the City and a private entity in order to operate the Port of Ketchikan and 
finance the necessary improvements to the Port and adjacent and related uplands to maintain 
Ketchikan’s viability and relevance as a premier cruise destination. After considering the two 
finalist proposals submitted and the no action alternative, the City Council determined that it was 
in the best interests of the community and Port for the City to continue its assumption of Port 
operations and responsibility (the no action alternative). During the Port RFP process, the City 
received correspondence from Cruise Lines International Associations of Alaska (CLIAA) 
wishing to meet with the City on Port fees and use in order to address the Port and community’s 
long term needs.  

In response, the City Council directed staff to begin conversations on how the City and 
the cruise industry could work cooperatively to establish and accomplish mutually beneficial 
goals. Since this time, staff has attended four meetings with members of the CLIAA leadership 
team. At the most recent meeting held on August 18, 2022, CLIAA presented a 10-year 
visitation projection as well as short and long term needs for the Port of Ketchikan that the 
industry had identified. 

At the August 18, 2022 City Council meeting, I relayed to the City Council that it was 
staff’s intent to arrange for representatives of CLIAA to attend the September 15, 2022 City 
Council meeting to give the August 18, 2022 presentation and any additional or revised 
information. CLIAA leadership representatives will attend the meeting in person and via Webex.   
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